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From: Parish Clerk <
Sent: 28 August 2023 12:23
To: Nick Hayhurst
Subject: Re: 4/23/2185/0F1 - COMMONGATE FARM, COMMONGATE, LOW MORESBY

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
us email to our IT Helpdesk  

 

Dear Nick, 
 
I can confirm that the Council have no objections to this application. 
 
Regards 
 
Jane Coltman 
 
Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 
Moresby Parish Council 
 
Moresby Parish Council would like to inform you that by contacting the Parish Clerk 
at moresbyparishclerk@hotmail.comor carrying out work on behalf of Moresby Parish Council 
this may result in you providing personal information which you consent to the Parish Council 
holding. 
 
Your personal data will be kept in compliance with the new General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) Moresby Parish Council will not pass your personal data to any other 
individual or organisation. 
 
It should be noted under the Financial Regulations & Governance which Moresby Parish 
Council are bound by that some personal information is required to be minuted and available 
in the public domain. 
 
If you are concerned with any interaction with the Parish Council with regard to your personal 
details please contact the Clerk on moresbyparishclerk@hotmail.com 
 

 

From: Nick Hayhurst <
Sent: 17 July 2023 09:44 
To: moresbyparishclerk@hotmail.com  
Subject: 4/23/2185/0F1 - COMMONGATE FARM, COMMONGATE, LOW MORESBY  
  
Please find attached a consultation letter relating to the above planning application.  
  
The submitted plans and documents can be viewed on the Councils web site using the following link 
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https://www.copeland.gov.uk/planning/application-search-terms 
  
Comments should be sent to the following e mail address within the next 28 days: 
Development.control@copeland.gov.uk  
  
This email is confidential and is for the attention of the addressee only. Cumberland Council accept no responsibility 
for information, errors or omissions contained in it. We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. 
You should independently check this e-mail and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any 
computer viruses that might be transferred by way of this e-mail.  


